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MATTER FOR: Decision 
 
WARDS AFFECTED: All Wards 
 
Use of Containers on Small Vehicle ‘back bag’ Waste Collection 
Rounds 
 
Purpose of Report 
 
To establish a policy in relation to the use of containers by residents 
on black bag waste collection rounds.  This relates to properties in 
areas where, due to access issues, collections can only be carried out 
with smaller vehicles without bin lifts. 
 

Background 
The scrutiny committee have selected this item for pre-decision 
scrutiny ahead of presentation to Cabinet on the 12th March 2025 for 
decision. 
 
Financial Impact 
Not applicable.  
 



Integrated Impact Assessment 
Not applicable. 
 
Valleys Communities Impacts 
Not applicable. 
 
Workforce Impacts 
Not applicable. 
 
Legal Impacts 
Not applicable.  
 
Risk Management Impacts 
Not applicable.  
 
Crime and Disorder Impacts 
Not applicable.  
 
Violence Against Women, Domestic Abuse and Sexual Violence 
Impacts 
Not applicable.  
 
Consultation 
There is no requirement under the constitution for consultation on this 
item.  
 
Recommendations 
Following scrutiny, it is recommended that Members support the 
recommendation outlined in the draft cabinet report. 
 
Appendices  
 
Use of Containers on Small Vehicle ‘back bag’ Waste Collection 
Rounds 
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Michael Jones 
Acting Waste Services Manager 
Email: m.d.jones@npt.gov.uk  
 
Mike Roberts 
Head of Streetcare 
Email: m.roberts@npt.gov.uk  
 
Mr Tom Rees – Scrutiny Officer 
email: t.rees1@npt.gov.uk  
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